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Christmas Fair Cake Stall – PTFA Fundraiser 

The Christmas Fair is upon us, Wednesday 5th December will be here before we 
know it. It is tradition that Reception class kindly provides the sweet treats at the 
Fair’s cake stall. All funds raised go towards PTFA supported activities. On average 
we raise about £80 each time! 

Relax - the cakes can be shop-bought or home-made! Kindly bring your contributions 
to the small hall in school on the morning of Wednesday 5th December or even at 
the beginning of the Fair. Please label your container and collect it as soon as you 
can after the sale, usually from the top of the PTFA cupboard by Year 1 exit. 

We would also require and be grateful for some volunteers to help set up the stall in 
the small hall at 4.30pm, to sell the cakes from 5pm to around 6.30pm and to tidy 
up afterwards. If we have lots of volunteers then it means that we can share the time 
in slots and all enjoy browsing and joining in the fun at the Fair with the children too!   

Please could you fill in the slip below and return it to class by Tuesday 
27th November 2018. 

For queries, kindly email us: archibaldchair@yahoo.co.uk 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -

I am able to assist in the Christmas fair on 5th December 2018 

Donating cakes  ☐      Running the cake sale  ☐  Setting up  ☐  Tidying up  ☐

Parent of    _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  Class   _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

Signature   _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  Date  _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

Contact number   _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ Email  _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 


